Sommer E., Baltimore Ravens Cheerleader

A Bright Day for Sean!

The Baltimore Ravens Cheerleaders are some of the biggest ambassadors for our brand, outside of our
players, and they bring smiles to fans faces every day of the week. A few months ago, a young Raven
fan, Sean, met Sommer at an appearance. Sean is currently undergoing surgery for a bone marrow
transplant and he and his family have been staying in housing provided by Believe In Tomorrow. Sean
was so excited to see and meet the Cheerleaders but due to undergoing treatments, didn’t want to take
any pictures. Sean had a connection with Sommer E, and they instantly became friends. Sommer
promised Sean when he was ready, she’d take a picture with him.

Fast forward to the week of the Packers game and Believe In Tomorrow reached out to the Ravens
about making the next few days extra special for a patient who was about to have surgery; and that
patient was Sean! When talking to his mom about the upcoming visit to M&T Bank Stadium, his mom
mentioned the interaction and his new friend who treated him so kindly. During their pre-game field
visit, we arranged to surprise Sean with Sommer stopping by to reconnect and so he could finally have
his picture taken with her. When asking Sean who his favorite player was, he said Sommer. The look on
his face when seeing her standing on the field to greet him was priceless!



Sean has left a lasting impact on Sommer, so much so that she’s organizing her own fundraiser to
support him & his family as they go through some tough times in the next few months. Thank you,
Sommer, for making such a special memory for Sean and his family. This is an experience he will always
remember!

The fundraiser will be held on October 17 at The Charles Baltimore. If anyone is interested in making a
donation to the fundraiser, please email Rob.Tune@Ravens.nfl.net.



